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Tuesday 12th May 

Potential Reopening of our School to More Pupils 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You will be well aware of the government’s plans for the possible phased re-opening of schools in 
June 2020, beginning with children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 as announced on Sunday evening.  
 
This has been decided only if infection rates and the government’s other tests at the time allow it – 
should this be the case, we are being asked by the Department for Education to prepare to open for 
more children.  
 
As such, we will be using the next few weeks to make sure we manage the process of re-opening well, 
and that we have all sensible measures in place, so school will be a safe place for your child to return 
to.  
 
As always, we will be guided by what is published by the government. We are in consultation with the 
Local Authority and are planning what a return to school could look like. Crucially, we will let you 
know the proposed arrangements for your child’s return to school in due course and ask for your 
patience during this time.  
 
I am aware that this continues to be a worrying time for all but I just wanted to reassure you that the 
safety of all of our children is key in any and every decision we make moving forward. 
 
With warmest regards 

Stay safe. #rdpsfamily 

Mr W Myers, Headteacher 
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